From: Tveten, Richard K (DFW)

To: ECY RE SWRO SEPA COORDINATOR

Cc: SEPADesk2 (DFW)

Subject: RE: ECY SEPA 201801197 - Scatter Creek Wildlife Area Oak Release & Protection — South Unit - Comments
Date: Thursday, March 22, 2018 3:20:37 PM

Mr. Middleton,

Thank you for your comments. We are aware of the requirements to report and clean up spills.
With that in mind, all of our contracts have provisions requiring the logging contractor to:

e report spills to Ecology (in this case the very number that you cited)

e contain and control spills
If a spill were to occur, we would work closely with Ecology regarding clean up and testing.

Richard Tveten

Forest Management Team Lead
360-902-2367
Richard.Tveten@dfw.wa.gov

From: ECY RE SWRO SEPA COORDINATOR

Sent: Thursday, March 22,2018 12:11 PM

To: SEPADesk2 (DFW) <SEPAdesk2 @dfw.wa.gov>

Cc: Tveten, Richard K (DFW) <Richard.Tveten@dfw.wa.gov>; Middleton, Thomas (ECY)
<tmid461@ECY.WA.GOV>

Subject: ECY SEPA 201801197 - Scatter Creek Wildlife Area Oak Release & Protection — South Unit -
Comments

Importance: High

Ms. Wood,

Attached are Ecology’s comments for the Scatter Creek Wildlife Area Oak Release and Protection —
South Unit Project (Ecology SEPA No. 201801197). This is the original final copy. Comments are due
today 3/22/18.

Please reply to this message for confirmation.

*Please use the correct acronym “ECY” for the Department of Ecology (DOE is US Department of
Energy).*

Sonia Mendoza

WA Department of Ecology
SEPA Unit

360-407-7676
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